

## Administration

Mr. Spencer Larsen, Superintendent Kerri Tibbitts, Board Clerk Daryl Kent, Business Manager

## **Board Members**

Russ Suchan, Chair Mary Andersen, Vice Chair Rick Kent, Trustee Juan Perez, Trustee Jake Claridge, Trustee

September 3, 2025

## Request to the Board

Acequia Elementary would like to offer our students the opportunity to purchase a school yearbook for the 2025–2026 school year. This would be the first time our school has offered a yearbook, and we believe it will provide students and families with a meaningful way to capture memories and celebrate the school year.

The yearbook will be a full-color, softbound, 40-page book and will be available for purchase at a cost of \$15 each.

As with other optional items, purchasing a yearbook will not be required. Families who choose to order one may do so, but there will be no expectation or obligation.

Since this is a new offering for Acequia Elementary, we respectfully request the board's approval to move forward with providing yearbooks for our students.

Respectfully,

Mrs. Heather Hepworth Principal of Acequia Elementary

Minidoka School District is dedicated to fostering each student's academic, emotional and social growth through excellence, respect and shared responsibility.